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Erika Pulst <erika.pulst@lacity.org>

Public Comment - Item 20 (18-1800-S2) July 31, 2018 

Rafael González <rgonzalez@first5la.org> Tue, Jul 31, 2018 at 12:46 PM
To: "Alan.Alietti@lacity.org" <Alan.Alietti@lacity.org>, "Erika.Pulst@lacity.org" <Erika.Pulst@lacity.org>,
"Sharon.Gin@lacity.org" <Sharon.Gin@lacity.org>

Please include the following public comment to today’s City Council meeting on Item 20 (18-1800-S2).  Unfortunately we
were not allowed to speak on our item and want to make sure it’s noted on the public record.  Thank you.

 

Public Comment from First 5 LA

 

On behalf of First 5 LA, we are here to support the City Council’s efforts to create a dedicated funding source to support
children and youth programs in the City of Los Angeles.

 

Over the years, children and youth organizations have asked the City to make funding for children and youth programs a
priority.  Recently, we advocated for a Cannabis Reinvestment Trust Fund that would set-aside funding for child and youth
programs which we now understand will not be moving forward on the November ballot.  We want to underscore the
urgency of looking at other options that will prioritize youth programs and secure funding in the 2019-2020 budget and
beyond. 

 

As the City Council explores an alternative budget policy, we would like to emphasize that the Council look at making
these funds sizable, secure and sustainable.  For First 5 LA, a focus on early childhood development and the opportunity
to fund these programs at a sufficient level, will have a meaningful impact on the lives of children and families throughout
Los Angeles. 

 

In closing, we ask that the City Council prioritize funding for programs and services that support early childhood and youth
well-being.  We look forward to working with you on this front.

 

Thank you.

 

Rafael González

Director, Community Relations

First 5 LA

750 N. Alameda St., Suite 300

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Phone: 213.482.6039

Fax: 213.482.5903

rgonzalez@first5la.org
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STAY INFORMED: First5LA.org | Newsletter | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | Pinterest

 

http://www.first5la.org/
http://first5la.us9.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5cf844e11af9699192e8cda0c&id=230ce2249c
https://www.facebook.com/first5la
https://twitter.com/First5LA?original_referer=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.first5la.org%2F&profile_id=85369984&tw_i=534468580403068929&tw_p=embeddedtimeline&tw_w=512671357364998148
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClBUuYAWZwuk5PL4_oBkswg
http://www.pinterest.com/First5LAParents/

